
PUBLIC NOTICE

QUARTERLY MONETARY POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING

The Bank of Zambia wishes to inform the general public that the November Monetary Policy

Committee (MPC) meeting scheduled for November 14 - 15, 2022, has been moved to November

21 - 22, 2022.

Accordingly, the November MPC Media Briefing will be held on November 23, 2022.

Issued by:

Communications Division
Executive Department
Bank of Zambia
P O Box 30080
LUSAKA

Telephone Number: +260 211 399300
November 14, 2022
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